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Empowering Learning 

JTn/apr 
31 March 2021 

Dear Parent/Carers 

As the government restrictions begin to ease and the infection rate continues to fall we have made 
the decision to alter the staggered drop off and pick-up times.  This will mean that the children will 
be back to normal school hours from the start of Term 5 (Monday 19 April 2021), which is a positive 
move forward. 

 Year Drop off Pick up 

Reception 8.25am 2.55pm 

Year 1 8.30am 3.00pm 

Year 2 8.35am 3.05pm 

Year 3 8.25am 2.55pm 

Year 4 8.30am 3.00pm 

Year 5 8.35am 3.05pm 

Drop off and pick up times will feel a little more congested due to the new timings, however it is 
essential that you stick to the correct times for each year group.  Please do not be any earlier or 
later than the times given as this could cause unnecessary problems with social distancing.  Keeping 
everybody safe is vital in moving forward and getting back to some normality.   

Please continue to wear a face covering when entering the playgrounds and remember the social 
distancing rules. 

If you have children with different drop-off and pick-up times, please drop off at the earliest time 
and pick up at the latest time, as you have previously been doing. 
 
Thank you for your continued support and understanding. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Jo Thorn 
Assistant Principal 
 


